
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact:  

Amy Glenn | Educational Programs Manager | Glencairn Museum 

1001 Cathedral Road | PO Box 757 | Bryn Athyn, PA 19009 

267-502-2962 | amy.glenn@glencairnmuseum.org 

The designs and patterns seen above are a section of an ancient Egyptian 

coffin lid that once belonged to a man named Sema-Tawy-iirdis. The 

coffin likely dates to the early part of the Ptolemaic Period (305-30 BCE). 

The painting on the lid is still bright and vibrant today, but before finding 

out what it looks like, try coloring the designs yourself! When you’re done, 

visit our Glencairn Museum News article here to see the coffin lid’s beautiful 

colors and images, and to learn more about ancient Egyptian burial 

practices! 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/1001+Cathedral+Rd,+Bryn+Athyn,+PA+19009/@40.1373772,-75.0702174,15.64z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x89c6b1f77939ec81:0xedb37c2be3c91a68!8m2!3d40.136517!4d-75.0642631
mailto:amy.glenn@glencairnmuseum.org
https://bit.ly/3ct9oWn

